Holly Springs Elementary School
July 15, 2016

Good Afternoon Holly Springs Elementary Families,

This is Mrs. Clark, principal of Holly Springs Elementary School with some important
announcements. First, | want to say thank you so much for a wonderful first week of school to
families who are in session at this time.

This is just a reminder that the first full day for Kindergarten students is this Monday, July
18th for tracks 1, 2, and 3. Kindergarten families please join us in the media center at
8:50a.m. for Tissues and Tea after you bring your child to the classroom on Monday.

It is your last chance to submit Labels for Education UPC codes and lids! The
program is winding down. Please send in all you have by July 20th. We

will not be able to submit anything received after this date.

Just a reminder that school breakfast and lunch prices have changed for this year. The cost
for breakfast is $1.25 and lunch is $2.25.

Lastly, in order to ensure that dismissal procedures run smoothly, we ask that if you need to
pick up your child prior to the end of the school day, you check-out your child in the front
office no later than 3:30p.m. Please use carpool dismissal after 3:30p.m.

Thank-you for all you do to support the school.

Have a great weekend.



